March 21, 2006

Dear __________:

I am writing this letter in regards to your son, William, and his recent decision to volunteer at the Monroe County Local History Room.  

First, let me begin by stating that William is a welcome addition to our volunteer team.  He is dedicated, hard-working, and a joy to be around.  We appreciate his willingness to volunteer so many hours at the museum.  We also strive to make his volunteer experience an educational one.  

William’s education is of the utmost importance to us.  That is why we require all student volunteers spending more than two hours a week at the Local History Room maintain a B- average.  The maximum hours our student volunteers maintaining at least a B- average can contribute per week is fifteen hours, Monday through Friday.

Again, we appreciate William’s zeal to volunteer at the Local History Room.  Our hope is that his experiences in volunteering in the County History Museum and Genealogy Library will be educational and rewarding.

Since William is a minor, please sign this letter and return it to us.  By signing this letter you are granting William permission to volunteer under the conditions outlined above.

Regards,

Jarrod Roll

Monroe County Historian

________________________________________________________________

Parent / Guardian signature




Date

